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Subject: Online Submission

11/06/2025

MS Helen Jackson
4 / 75 Evans St ST
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

The proposed new McDonald's at Manly Vale could not be in a worse position for the local
traffic.
As it stands, it is often impossible to get through the roundabout. To all anything there would
be unbelievably negligent.
A complete road blockage at the roundabout is the norm.
Please do not add more to this pinch point.




